
July 16, 2015 

Ms. Jill Sonego 
Planning and Development 
The City of Calgary 
PO Box 2100, Station M 
Calgary, AB T2P2M5 

RE: PROVIDENCE ASP NOTICE OF MOTION 

Dear Ms. Songeo, 

CITY 0~ CALGARY 
REC!EIVED 

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER 

JUL -~ 0 2015 
I . 

ITEM:_ N~O~~~ 
\S r3~it.t __ - : 

CITY CLERK'S DE'PARTMENT 

I appreciate your time and efforts to meet and consult with me throughout the Providence ASP process. 
As you know, I reside just outside the current ASP boundary, and have some concerns ~bout the notice of 
motion inCluded in Monday's Council Agenda. I have no objections to the Providence ASP Boundary as 
it stands. Should this boundary changed however, to include area further west and adja¢ent to my 
property, I would request th_at my property a1so be included for several reasons. Fii·stly, when 
extrapolated one of the roadways in the plan that runs from East-West will conflict with both houses on 
my property. I would like to be included in the process as the planning of that roadway proceeds 
westward to ensure that adjustr:nents can be made. Secondly, if the plan is expanded w.est it would make 
sense to extend it all the way to 69th Street SW (a major road in the area) instead of arbitrarily adding only 
one parcel. 

Thank you for your consideration of my concerns and I look forward to continuing to work cooperatively 
with the City throu~out this process. · 

Sincerely, 

Randy Remington 


